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February Committee Newsletter 2023   
 Hello Families,  

Welcome back to all our kinder families and hello to all our new families joining us this year at 

Balnarring Pre-School. We are looking forward to a year full of new friends, adventuring and 
learning.  

Committee Positions:  
We would like to start off by firstly introducing our new 2023 Balnarring Pre-School Committee: 

President – April Gommers 

Vice President – Mandy Haddad 

Secretary – Bett Pratt 

Treasurer – Maeve Moore 

Assistant Treasurer – Sean Cowan 

Minutes Secretary – Katie Yarrow 

Enrolment Officer – Lana Wilton 

 

Festival Representative – Kimberley 

Lith 

Newsletter Coordinator – Bec 

Watson 

Maintenance Coordinator – Jess 

McEvoy 

Historian – Minna Harrison 

Grants Officer – Melinda Lane 

Fundraising Coordinator – Megan 

Oldmeadow 

 

If you have any questions or just want to have a chat please don’t hesitate to reach out to any of us. 
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Fundraising Updates 
Hello families!  

The year is flying already and it’s time for some fundraising. We are looking for donations for our 

EASTER RAFFLE! To be included in various hampers. Nothing is too big or too small, any donation 

will be greatly appreciated.  

Our first event will be a Lawn Bowls night on 31st March. This will be a family friendly event, a 

chance to meet new families, break the ice and share a drink at the end of term!  

More details to follow shortly…  

 

We are working on a range of fun fundraising events.. dates to come… watch this space. 

 

Meg, Fundraising Coordinator. 

 

 

Dates for the Diary:   
• Saturday March 25th – Womin Djeka Festival 10am-7pm, Emu Plains Reserve 

• Friday 31st March – Lawn Bowls Event – Time TBC, Balnarring Bowls Club 

 

Next Meeting:   

We would also like to let all parents know that committee meetings are an open invitation, and you 

are always welcome to attend.  

The Committee Meeting will also be at the Kinder on Tuesday 21st March at 7pm   

 


